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William B. Contessa
Vice President / Government Sales
Copylease
545 Madison Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
New. York, NY 10022 TO F01A-80-519

Dear Mr. Contessa:

This is in response to your letter dated October 14, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of purchase
orders for fiscal year 1981 pertaining to three models of Xerox Copiers.

As Linda Robinson informed Sandy Wagner of your firm during a telephone
conversation on October.21, 1980, the NRC does not lease or own any of
the.three models listed in your request.

Sin re.ly,

'

J. M. Felton, Director-

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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